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Message:

File No. 0132-EX-CM-2020
Ref. 56090 and 56091

Ms. Nguyen:

Good afternoon.  In connection with the above-referenced inquiries issued by the ELS requesting
AFTRCC and FAA coordination for the pending modification application of Station WE2XBV under File
No. 0132-EX-CM-2020, this is to confirm that all of the transmissions addressed in the grant document
are currently occurring exclusively within an anechoic chamber with the radiating device contained in the
chamber and the doors sealed, with the chamber providing at least 50 dB attenuation.     

Accordingly:

- Ref. 56090 - AFTRCC coordination is not required based on current operations, because Special
Condition 14 confirms that such coordination is not required when operations are fully within a sealed
chamber that is consistent with current operations:

&ldquo;(14) AFTRCC is not required for operations conducted within an Anechoic Chamber as long as
the device radiating can be contained in the chamber and the doors sealed.&rdquo;

- Ref. 56091 &ndash; FAA coordination is not required based on current operations, because
Special Condition 12 confirms that such coordination is not required when operations are fully within a
sealed chamber that is consistent with current operations:

&ldquo;(12) Operations will occur in a fully shielded anechoic chamber with the door closed, providing at
least 50 dB attenuation. Any future operations with the chamber door open or outside the chamber will
require a new coordination with FAA.&rdquo;

Based on the above, it is requested that the Commission proceed with processing of this modification
application.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


